
SOBEL & CO. DONATES TO CATHOLIC CHARITIES 

October 7, 2015  

 

Pictured: Most Rev. John J. Myers, Archbishop of Newark; Alan Sobel , Managing Member of Sobel & 
Co., John Westervelt, CEO of Catholic Charities 

Catholic Charities of the Archdiocese of Newark recently received a generous donation of $5,000 from 
Sobel & Co. Certified Public Accountants located in Livingston, NJ.  At a luncheon held at the Cathedral 
Residence, Archbishop Myers thanked Alan Sobel for the firm’s continued support and partnership with 
Catholic Charities, noting that  the donation “will be put to  good use in direct support of those in need 
in the counties of Bergen, Essex, Hudson, and Union.”  


